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課程目標

課程設計提供多樣的閱讀技巧與教
材，並提升學生的閱讀理解與批判性
的思考能力。 Objectives

This course is designed to provide
students with a variety of reading
techniques and materials to enhance
their reading comprehension and
critical-thinking ability.

教材

1. Authentic materials (newspaper
articles, literature works, short
stories...etc.) - to be announced &
distributed in class.
2. Teacher-designed classroom
activities (to check comprehension).

Teaching
Materials

 

成績評量方式
Please refer to the English version. Grading 1. Class perforamance.

2. Exams.
教師網頁  

教學內容

Please refer to the English version.

Syllabus

This the the advanced reading course
in the Department of Applied Foreign
Languages. Students are expected to
read both in scales, and, moreover,
when vocabulary and knowledge is
established, to read into depths.
Towards the end of the class,
students will be able to achieve
speed reading & develop the skills in
understanding the nuances in English
language. Authentic materials will be
covered - students are expected to
prepare & revise for each session
whenever possible in order to pass
the course.
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